
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

LOCAL SERVICES  BOARD OF LORING, PORT LORING AND DISTRICT 

PO Box 148, Port Loring, Ontario P0H 1Y0 

705-757-3947  
 

REQUEST FOR TENDER FOR LSB DOCK 

 
The Local Services Board of Loring, Port Loring and District is seeking qualified individuals or 

companies to submit a tender to remove the LSB dock at Port Loring on the Pickerel River at 

Wilson Lake by September 30, 2022. 

 

Certificate of Liability Insurance (minimum of $2M) with the Local Services Board of Loring, 

Port Loring and District listed as a co-insured.  For the successful tender, this is also required 

upon completion of contract; 

 

Certificate of WSIB coverage or Proof of Good Standing with WSIB.  For the successful tender, 

this is also required upon completion of contract; and 

Applicants unfamiliar with the facility must attend a site visit with an LSB board member to be 

eligible. 

 

Tenders are to be submitted by September 14th, 2022 by mail to the address above, or by e-

mail to secretary@loringlsb.com. 

 

Tenders will be opened at the Board Meeting on September 15, 2022. 

 

The lowest bid will not necessarily be awarded. 

 

 
Peggy Whitehead 

Secretary-Treasurer      Posted August 25, 2022 

 

This tender can also be viewed on our website www.loringlsb.com 


